
 

   
 

 

December 8, 2017 Council Highlights 

 

Below is a summary of key decisions taken by Council at its meeting held on December 8, 
2017. 

 

Financial reporting  

Council received and approved the financial and investment reports from the Finance and Audit 
Committee for the third quarter ending September 30, 2017. 

 

Regulatory & Operations Dashboard 

Council received and approved the CMRTO Dashboard Q3, September 30, 2017, and directed 
staff to post it on the CMRTO website. 

 

CMRTO Strategic Plan 2017-2021  

Registrar & CEO, Linda Gough, presented an update on CMRTO’s goals set out in the Strategic 
Plan previously approved by Council. CMRTO is on-track with on-going activities and strategic 
initiatives for 2017. 

 

CMRTO 2018 Operational Plan 

The 2018 Operational plan was reviewed and approved by Council. 

 

2018 Budget 

Chair, Finance and Audit Committee, Jay Neadles, presented the financial budget for 2018. 
Council reviewed and approved the 2018 budget. 
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QA Program  

Council received a report from the Chair, Quality Assurance Committee, Sandra Willson, 
regarding the selection of members for the Multi-Source Feedback assessment and the audit of 
QA Portfolios. 

Council approved that 7% of MRTs be randomly selected to participate in the MSF assessment 
in 2018. 

To ensure that all members who have not yet been required to undergo a QA assessment are 
required to do so by the end of 2018, Council approved that all remaining members who have 
never been assessed will be required to submit their QA Portfolios for assessment in January 
2019. 

 

Diagnostic Medical Sonographers 

The Registrar & CEO updated Council what has taken place with regards to diagnostic medical 
sonographers since the last meeting of Council on October 20, 2017. CMRTO remains ready to 
regulate diagnostic medical sonographers when the registration regulation comes into force. 

 

Standards of Practice & Code of Ethics 

After reviewing responses from MRTs and sonographers who completed the CMRTO Survey on 
the Revised Standards of Practice that was circulated in November, Council approved the 
proposed amendments to the Standards of Practice and Code of Ethics. The new Standards of 
Practice and Code of Ethics will come in effect when the registration regulation comes into 
force. 

 

Registration Policies 

Council approved the Registration Policies that will allow CMRTO to implement the registration 
regulation to regulate diagnostic medical sonographers, when the regulation comes into effect. 

 

Education Session 

The Honourable Grant Jameson, Fairness Commissioner of Ontario spoke to Council about 
what the Office of the Fairness Commissioner (OFC) does and how the OFC interacts with 
CMRTO. 
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Next Council Meeting 

The next Council meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 27, 2018 at the CMRTO office.  

 


